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Extension of due date for EoI 
 

Subject: Notice seeking EOI from Process Licensors & Process Integrators for (Ammonia, 
Nitric Acid and Ammonium Nitrate processes) for the expected Coal to Ammonium 
Nitrate Project at Lakhanpur Open Cast Plant, India 

 
This has reference to Notice seeking Expression of Interest (EoI) published on BHEL’s website i.e. 
www.bhel.com Ref no.: BHEL/PESD/EOI/CTAN/001, Rev 00 Dated 06.12.2022, seeking interest 
from Process Licensors & Process Integrators for (Ammonia, Nitric Acid and Ammonium Nitrate 
processes) for the expected Coal to Ammonium Nitrate Project at Lakhanpur Open Cast Plant, India 
 
The due date for receiving the response against the EoI has now been extended up to 31.01.2023 
(Tuesday) 
 
Contact details for submission of response and for seeking clarifications are as mentioned in Notice 
for EOI 
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